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Many thanks to all who kindly supported our Maths Day last Thursday. The children had an amazing day 
participating in lots of money related activities and enjoyed a fantastic whole school assembly delivered by 

Mrs Harrison.  It was lovely to see how creative some of our children had been with their costume designs! It 
was also great to see so many of our families enjoying our Family Bingo event after school.  Through the 

bingo and your kind coin donations, we managed to raise an amazing £450.00 for school.  
 
 
 

A very happy New Year to all our families!  The children are now well settled back into their routines.  It is 
lovely to see them all working so hard and enjoying being back in school. 

Mrs Acheson – Acting Headteacher 
 

Key Dates 

Please find below an outline of key diary dates.  

▪ 11th Feb 2.30pm – KS2 maths parent meeting 
▪ 14th Feb – Peter Nutsford (artist) in school all 

day 

▪ 18th Feb – Reception trip to Captain Cook 

museum 

▪ 18th Feb – School photographer: class photos 

▪ 21st Feb – Children break up for Half Term 

▪ 3rd Mar – Return to school 

▪ 11th Apr – Break up for Easter 

▪ 28th Apr – Return to School 

▪ 23rd May – Break up for Half Term 

▪ 2nd June– PD Day 

▪ Tue 3rd June – Return to school 

▪ Fri 18th July – Break up for Summer 
 

 

Please can we ask that any parent 

who wishes to swap their child from packed lunch 

to school dinner, or vice versa, contacts Mrs Clay at 

the school office giving a minimum of 2 weeks’ 

notice. A reminder that lunch menus are available 

to view on our school website. 

Friends of Captain Cook Primary School (PTA) 

Our fantastic PTA group has now been successfully raising 
funds and organising events for our children over a year 
now!  A huge thank you to everyone who has given up 

their precious time to support our school by volunteering. 

If you have any queries about joining our group, or would 
like to find out more, please do not hesitate to speak to 

Mrs Clay in the school office. 

 

                        
You may have noticed that our school gates are not 

working properly at present.  We are endeavouring to get 

them back up and running as soon as possible.  However, 

in the meantime, please do not enter the school car park 

unless you have a disabled blue badge displayed. This is 

important for safeguarding reasons and to ensure that 

emergency vehicles have access at all times.  We also ask 

that parents and carers are respectful towards any 

member of staff who is policing the gates. 

 
 

                                                         HOLIDAY CLUB 

A reminder that our popular Holiday Club will be running Monday to 
Friday over the week of half term.  The booking system is currently open, 

but will be closing on Monday 17th February. 
Please note that places are filling up fast, and some days are nearly at 

capacity already, so please book as soon as possible to avoid 

disappointment.  

School Lunches 

School Gates and Car Park 

 

The next meeting will be held at 
school on Wednesday 5th February at 
5.45pm.  Everyone welcome – meet at 

the main school office.  

 

Maths Day – Make Your Coins Count!              

https://www.google.co.uk/search?safe=strict&biw=1920&bih=1024&tbm=isch&sa=1&q=calendar+clipart&oq=calendar+clipart&gs_l=psy-ab.3...79119.82161.0.82283.16.14.0.0.0.0.83.547.7.7.0....0...1.1.64.psy-ab..9.7.544...0j0i67k1.U_GAeyAuBwk

